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Dear Mrs. Dykes:

Enclosed in accordance with your telephone request is a copy of the Atomic
Safety and Licensing Board's " Memorandum and Order Regarding Applicant's
Motion for License Authorizing Operations Up to and Including 35 Percent
Rated Power Operations" (May 6,1981), and a copy of a letter from Marshall
Bernan to Mr. Thomas E. Murley and Mr. Denwood F. Ross, U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission, dated February 9,1981. The matters raised by Dr.
Serman in the February 9,1981 letter and his further testimony at the
evidentiary hearings in February-March,1981 were fully addressed at that
hearing.

Sincerely,

ChtWJb.&n~|
Edward G. Ketchen'

Counsel for NRC Staff
cc (w/o encl):
Service list
Robert H. Lazo, Esq.
Dr. Emmeth A. Luebke
Dr. Richard F. Cole
William Larry Porter, Esq.
Mr. Jesse L. Riley
Dr. John M. Barry
J. Michael McGarry, III, Esq.
Shelley Blum, Esq.
Mr. David E. Smith
Diane B. Cohn, Esq.
Atomic Safety & Licensing Board Panel
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